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     The Essex County Real Property Tax Service Office is 
pleased to announce the availability of an enhanced Image 
Mate Online service. The service is designed to accommodate 
the higher level information needs of the professional real 
property, banking and legal communities. 
 
     This fee based service should prove to be a valuable 
resource for abstractors, appraisers, surveyors, attorneys, 
banks, real estate and utility companies. No longer will 
they have to make a trip to the County seat in Elizabethtown 
to get a copy of a tax map or more frequently updated sales 
information. All of this information will only be a click 
away with 24x7 access. Fees for this service can be 
purchased on a monthly or yearly basis. You can find a fee 
schedule and registration form on the Essex County, Real 
Property and Image Mate online websites. 
 
     The migration to an online subscription is a natural 
progression for the RPTS office. In 2011 Essex County became 
one of four Pilot Counties in New York for the 1-part RP5217 
form that is now being implemented in several counties 
across the state. Real Property and the County Clerk’s 
office have worked very closely to ensure that this pilot 
project was a success and have had interest from several 
other counties to come see how this project has worked here. 
 
 

   
 

 

 


